St Francis of Assisi, Ohariu Parish

Leadership Formation Team - Minutes of meeting on Monday, 22 February 2021, at 7pm – Continuing from 15 February 2021 meeting.
Atendees: John Lawson, Paul Betham, Thomas Davis, John Kleinsman, Pete Roe, Shane Dinnan, Anna Mika-Hunt
Apologies: Kitty Mckinley, Tim Gordon

1. Opening prayer/reflection.

2. Continuing the conversation with Dermot Bryne's group
LFT was updated on ongoing discussions with the group that Dermot originally initiated with John Lawson and Thomas with the inclusion of Ewen Laurenson to have honest conversations to build bridges and open lines of communication with LFT. It was acknowledged that it was hard to deal with issues unless you can identify where the problems lay.

3. Update on Liturgy Board
A call has gone out for a volunteer from St Ben's to put together a liturgy roster but no one has put their hand up to do this. We may need some training for people on Liturgy Board eg some background re liturgy for different occasions. May need to have a conversation with Pat Bridgeman from ADW to assist with liturgy planning. There was also some discussion to change the word 'Board' to another less formal word. Planning is currently underway for one liturgy for Easter which will happen at the three different churches. 

4. Office matters
Some issues were discussed about people coming into the office 'just for a chat' and interrupting the work flow including potential privacy issues with documents on tables and visible computer screens as well as audible office phone conversations with unauthorized personnel present. From time to time, money is also being counted in the office which presents a measure of risk to staff and volunteers present. It was agreed that this matter would remain on the agenda for future meetings.

5. Parish Director role
Some discussion was held about splitting this role into a 'Parish Liturgy' role and a 'Parish Management' role and whatever is left can be devolved into a 'Parish Pastoral' type role to suit. There was also consideration about the appointment of a Lay Pastoral Leader or its equivalent in developing a people led Parish model and pastoral initiatives.

6. Next meeting Monday, 8 February 2021, 7pm at Johnsonville Presbytery




